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Phyllis Corbiere

From: Starbrite [startro@telusplanet.net]
Sent: Friday, May 06, 2011 3:00 PM
To: Phyllis Corbiere
Subject: Lakelanders Trailer Club

Dear County Council, 
  
As per my previously sent letter, I would like an audience with the County Council on May 10, 2011. I wish to inform the Coucil on our progress of building our own 
road to our leased land. Also, I wish to discuss a new access agreement for this summer. 
  
Yours truly, 
  
Brad Shapka 
Treasurer 
Lakelander's Trailer Club  


